
From: Kara Hinesley <khinesley@twitter.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 August 2018 10:06 AM 
To: Evan Ekin-Smyth <Evan.Ekin-Smyth@aec.gov.au>; Tim Courtney <Tim.Courtney@aec.gov.au>; 
Andrew Johnson <Andrew.Johnson@aec.gov.au> 
Cc: Emily Foat <emilyfoat@twitter.com> 
Subject: Twitter Follow-up 

Hi Tim, Evan, and Andrew, 

Thank you again for coming by our offices yesterday to meet with myself and Emily. 

As discussed, we're looking forward to working with the AEC and appreciate your efforts in 

helping us ensure that we're developing detailed and efficient ways to handle any issues that 

might arise during future campaigns and elections.  

As promised, I also wanted to send through contact details for myself and Emily: 

 Kara Hinesley: ; khinesley@twitter.com; @karahinesley 

 Emily Foat: ; emilyfoat@twitter.com; @EmilyFoat  

Please don't hesitate to let us know if you have any questions, and we look forward to being 

in touch in the future. 

Warm regards, 

Kara 

-- 

@karahinesley | Head of Public Policy, Government, and Philanthropy, Australia & NZ | Twitter 
Inc. 
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